
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
April 2021 

 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 

have coming up. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Hillbeck 
Newsletter 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday 
this month are… 
 
Valerie – 6th April 
  

 

 
 

Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning 
and afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 
Sing-a-longs, Armchair workouts, Games and much more. 

 
Tuesday 6th April – Kevin Walsh will be singing in the 

courtyard. 

 
Quote of the Month 

 
 

I believe that… Dementia takes a person’s memories. It 
takes their ability to communicate, perform daily tasks, 

takes their freedom of choice… But it can’t take their values, 
their inherent personality. They hang on to those and so 

must we… 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 
 
 
 
All staff have worked very hard and some staff have 

recently moved to pastures new. 
 

Good Luck for the future 
 

Sophie 
Rubeya 

Sue 
Sophie 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
              



                       

Hillbeck News 
 

Great news that the second vaccinations went so 
well. After a year in lockdown it’s a bit of a silver 

lining. 
 

While we are on good news, our outside 
entertainment is starting up in April and our 

favourite Kevin Walsh is first up. Let’s hope we have 
some good weather for Kevin.  

We had a great St Patricks Day. Irish stew and 
Bailey’s cheesecake went down a treat. We had a 

good time doing a St Patricks Day quiz and fun 
facts… Did you know St Patrick wasn’t Irish? We 

made a photo frame and decorated it with 
shamrocks covered in glitter. We had lots of fun 

taking photos. 
 

Easter is next and we have started with arts and 
crafts doing Easter egg pictures. 

It will be Easter Eggs throughout the weekend. 
 

It’s so lovely to see family members start coming in 
for the face to face visits, especially now we are 

vaccinated.  
 

Mother’s Day was lovely with all the window visits 
and Skype calls. We are really looking forward to the 

day everyone can come back into the home. 



 
 

 
 

     
                           
 

    
 
 

                               
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 



 

 

 



 
 


